
 

 

 

 

 

14th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

Confirmed COVID 19 Case - Year 8 (Class 8T) 

 

We have been informed this weekend of a positive case of Covid-19 in Year 8.  As a precautionary 

measure, all students in Class 8T are being asked to remain at home on Monday 16th November and 

should continue to remain at home until we can establish all the ‘close contacts’ of the child. Online 

learning will be available, labelled as ‘Classwork’ on ClassCharts and for more information on our 

online learning please see our website by clicking here. 

Here is a link to the most up to date guidance from the government about staying at home 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance 

We hope to have the appropriate track and trace procedures completed within 24 hours and be able 

to inform parents of students in Class 8T on Monday 16th November of when their child is to return 

to school. We will do this safely and swiftly and inform you via text and email.  

Thank you for your understanding.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Cunniffe 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tarletonacademy.org/our-academy/latest-updates/advice-guidance-for-parents-and-students-who-are-self-isolating
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance

